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LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Milton Hydro's residential rate increase starting Jan 1, 2023 is egregious given the current
economic situation. The cost of living has increased substantially and many people are
working from their homes and rely upon electricity. Electricity is an essential commodity and
should be regulated to help support the community. In order to attain environmental
sustainability, electricity is a major step forward. Many Miltonians have switched to electric
vehicles. Electricity consumption has increased over years. I am not sure why distribution
charges should increase when revenues are growing due to Milton expansion.
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